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AGE-FRIENDLY COMMUNITY PLANNING PROJECT UPDATE

C. Dillon, Accessibility Co-ordinator provided an update regarding the Age-Friendly Community Planning
Project. Ms. Dillon commented that project is on-time and within budget. Ms. Dillon anticipates that the Age
Friendly Community Planning Project final recommendations will be made available soon and presented to
City Council.
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